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Please support the funding for a new stadium to be built for the Hillsboro Hops. As an 

employee I see the smiles and happiness going to Hops games provides. Families 

have a blast going to see our Hops. People and families need a place like a ballpark 

to enjoy life and reduce everyday stress. The Hops organization gives back so much 

to the community. They have events at Ron Tonkin field for our youth and do 

activities off site as well. The Hops have affordable seats, and the great food at the 

cancession stands are reasonably priced. Please keep the Hops in Hillsboro. Go 

Hops 


